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Scouting in Rusthall

2004
“When a Wolf Cub hears the words "Nature study" his first thought is about school collections of dried leaves, but real Nature study means a great deal more than this; it means knowing about everything that is not made by man, but is created by God”
Lord Robert Baden-Powell

(1857 to 1941)

	?
	We are seeking :

· Further events that occurred this year.
· Copies of St Paul’s Parish Church magazines for this year.
· Copies of the Kent & Sussex Courier for this year.

· Any knowledge that you may have of this year.


Can you help ? Please click HERE if you can.
Narrowboating
Grand Union Canal

April 2004

Narrowboating on the Grand Union Canal for the Cubs & Scouts out of Braunstone.
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
Summer Camp
Somerset

August 2004

Somerset again for summer camp, this time including caving and canoeing.
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
District Camp
Adamswell

August 2004

Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
District Raft Race
Rusthall are winners of the annual District Raft Race.
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
The Lord Amery
September 2004

Investigation trip to the Lord Amory to see what is available.
Researchers’ note – The Dockland Scout Project is the largest youth organisation water activity centre and campsite for Scouts and Girl Guides in London - based on the HQTS Lord Amory.
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
A new DC

Glenn Lester is appointed District Commissioner.
Chris James receives the Chief Scout’s Commendation
December 2004
Chris James is awarded the Chief Scout’s Commendation for Good Service.

Scout Movement Milestones - 2004
	April
	HRH The Duke of Kent reviews Queen’s Scouts at Windsor.

	
	

	
	Hon. Mrs. Betty Clay, youngest daughter of Lord Baden-Powell and last link to the Founder of Scouting, dies.

	
	

	
	

	July
	Peter Duncan named new Chief Scout.

	
	

	October
	‘Scouting’ magazine relaunched in A5 size and sent free to all adults who pay a

membership fee.

	
	


Click HERE if you have any further information regarding this year
or

HERE to return to our Navigation page
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